Starner-Heffron, Sierra

From: Martinez, Natanael

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 8:46 AM

To: Starner-Heffron, Sierra

Cc: Jim Plaisted (jplaisted@historicthirdward.org)
Subject: FW: Renomination to BID #2

Attachments: Kendall Breunig renomination 2018.doc

Also, please see Jim’s note, Kendall has had perfect attendance therefore would not need to appear before CED.

Natanael Martinez | Economic Development Specialist | natanael.martinez@milwaukee.gov
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From: Jim Plaisted [mailto:jplaisted@historicthirdward.org]
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:15 AM

To: Martinez, Natanael; Bauman, Robert

Subject: Renomination to BID #2

Ald. Bauman and Natanael,

Please accept this communication as a formal request from the BID #2 board of directors to renominate
Kendall Breunig to another three year term. His term expired last year in Feb.

Kendall has 100% in attendance in his first term on the BID #2 board since 2015.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Sincerely,

Jim Plaisted, Executive Director
Historic Third Ward Association
525 E. Chicago St.

Milwaukee, WI 53202

iplaisted@historicthirdward.org




